
 
 

 
 
 
         

Department of Computer Science and Systems Engineering 

Skill Development Program on  
 

“Necessity Of Promoting the Competitive Programming Culture in  
 

Indian Colleges and Its Significance” 

 
The Department of Computer Science and Systems Engineering organized a Skill 

Development Program on “Necessity of Promoting the Competitive Programming 

Culture in Indian Colleges and its Sgnificance” under TEQIP-II on 30th march, 2016. 

The resource person was Mr. Anup Kalbalia, Tech Lead, Directi, Mumbai. The programme 

is conducted for II B.Tech CSE, IT & CSSE students. 

  

Mr. Anup Kalbalia discussed on the current competitive programming contests 

around the world and how students must be  prepared for those contests and motivated 

the students to participate in them. He also elicited the importance of Scripting 

Languages like JavaScript, PHP, bash and Python. In the second session, he conducted a 

hands-on workshop and made them work on few problems in codechef.com. Also he 

interacted with students in SVEC CodeChef Campus Chapter. 

Around 65 students benefited in this SDP and gained knowledge on Competitive 

Programming and scripting languages like JavaScript and PHP. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Mr. Anup Kalbalia facilitating the students on necessity of the competitive 

programming culture. 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Students are listening the lecture 


